Gold Beach Water Company, Inc.
P.O. Box 2138
Vashon, WA 98070
(206) 463-9958

January 25, 2008

Carole J. Washburn

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Otympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: Gold Beach Water Company, Inc.
Surcharge Filing

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Gold Beach Water Company, Inc. wishes to revise our current tariff with the Commission.
We are requesting this tariff filing to add a Surcharge to cover the following CAPITAL
IMPROVEMENTS - construction of a storage tank at our hilltop location and the
addition of a pressure booster pumping station to improve the overall system pressure in
upper Gold Beach.

Attached is: 1. Customer notice (previously reviewed by Commission Staff)

2. Tariff sheets 2 Index and sheet 24 first Surcharge -
with an effective date of March 1, 2008

3. Financial information enclosed: 2006 Federal Income Taxes including
Income Statement, Balance Sheet, Utility Plant and Depreciation
Schedule for 2006 and 2007; Quicken Reports for 2007 including
Profit and Loss Statement, Itemized Expense Summary, and 2007
Income Summary. (2007 Income Taxes are not prepared yet)

If approved, we understand that our Surcharge tariff should become effective on March 1,
2008. If you have any questions, please call me at my home office (206) 463-2463 or
leave a message at the company office (206) 463-9958. Thanks.

Sincerely,

Marilyn Hills - Bookkeeper



